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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALrrY 
Protecting Texas by Reducing andPreuenting Pollution 

March 22, 2012 

Ms. Sabrina Patterson 
Senior Counsel 
595 S Riverwoods PKWY STE 300 
Logan UT 84321-6841 

Re: Request for Approval to Change Billing Method 
THE RESERVE ON LAKE GRANBURY, Registration No. S4640 
RN103999785, CN602486532 

Dear Ms. Patterson: 

The request you have submitted on behalf of THE RESERVE ON LAKE 
GRANBURY apartments to change from submetered to allocated billing is 
approved. This approval is based on the facts stated in your letter received 
with date of February 21, 2012. Please complete the TCEQ-10363 and 
TCEQ-10400 forms enclosed and return with a copy of this letter. 

If you have any questions, please contact Debbie Reyes Tamayo at 512/239-
4683. Via e-mail to debbie.reyes-tamayo@Meg.texas.gov 

Sincerely, 
4 *9 *UICA 

t- ) 

Tammy Benter, Manager 
Utilities & Districts Section 
Water Supply Division 
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Enclosures (TCEQ-10363 and TCEQ-10400) 
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